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Alabama Securities Commission Director Borg receives a Lifetime Achievement Award 

from the Alabama Senior Citizens Hall of Fame 

MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA (August 9, 2018) The Alabama Securities Commission (ASC) announced today 

that Director Joseph P. Borg received the "Lifetime Achievement Award" from the Alabama Senior 

Citizens Hall of Fame. The Alabama Senior Citizens Hall of Fame was created by the Alabama Legislature 

on July 28, 1983. On May 16, 2008 the Hall of Fame became a part of the Alabama Department of Senior 

Services. 

The Honorable Jerry Fielding, Chairman of the Alabama Senior Citizen Hall of Fame and Honorable Todd 

Cotton, Acting Commissioner of Alabama Department of Senior Services, welcomed guests to the 36th 

Awards Ceremony for the Alabama Senior Citizens Hall of Fame. They congratulated the Hall of Fame 

Class of 2018 on their inductions as permanent members to the Hall of Fame. They also offered 

congratulations to the recipients of the Lifetime Achievement Commendation and Special awards. These 

awards honor their incredible ongoing commitments to serving our communities. 

The nomination committee recognized Director Borg with this Lifetime Achievement Award for leading 

the ASC to a continued record of success in the areas of legislation, information initiatives and successful 

prosecutions supporting the wellbeing of senior citizens in Alabama. As a member of North American 

Securities Administrators Association (NASAA), he led or participated in study groups on such issues as 

the effect of diminished capacity on sound financial decisions. Borg has testified before the U.S. Senate 

Committee on Aging in support of senior initiatives and has drafted legislation to mandate reporting of 

financial exploitation of senior Alabamians and successfully drafted enhanced penalties for those who 

defraud seniors. Borg, since his arrival in 1994, has consistently led ASC to become one of the nation's 

highest regarded securities regulatory agencies with the protection of senior Alabamians as a 

priority. Director Borg was nominated by Ms. Liane Kelly, the Executive Director of the Alabama Retired 

State Employees' Association (ARSEA). 

### 

For further information contact Dan Lord, Education and Public Affairs Manager, 334-353-4858. 
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